
 

December 2024 
 
 
 
To the Resident, 
 
 
Dane Road Reserve, Moorabbin Sports Lighting Project 
 
We're pleased to advise nearby residents that we are moving ahead with our plans to install sports lighting at 
Dane Road Reserve in Moorabbin following our success at securing funding from the Victorian Government. 
This funding will allow us to continue working with the Racing Rugby Club of Melbourne to encourage greater 
participation in Junior Rugby Union. 
 
Project details 
The project includes the installation of 4 new light towers on the sports oval at Dane Road Reserve to bring it 
up to standard for night training and games during the winter season and ensure it is consistent with Rugby 
Lighting Standards and include light spill management.   
 
Please see the map overleaf for pole locations. 
 
Energy-efficient fittings will be used throughout, and each light tower will measure 20 metres in height with 4 
luminaires on each pole. The operational hours of the lights will be from dusk until 10 PM. 
 
Installation timing and impacts  
The sports lighting project is due to commence in January, and will take approximately 4 months to complete, 
subject to weather and materials delivery.  
 
Access to Dane Road Reserve will be maintained throughout the works, with temporary fencing surrounding 
the dedicated works zones for the safety of the community. We apologise for any inconvenience and will 
minimise disruption wherever possible. 
 
Further information 
For further enquiries, please contact Council’s Active Kingston team, via: 
 
Phone: 1300 653 356  
Email: sport.recreation@kingston.vic.gov.au 
Mail: PO Box 1000, Mentone 3194 
 

  



 

Sports lighting pole locations 

*Light pole locations are subject to change due to site conditions. 


